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SAPC e-Note: IMPLEMENTATION OF THE NEW SECURE SITE FOR 
PHARMACISTS  
Dear Pharmacist,  

SAPC e-Note: IMPLEMENTATION OF THE NEW SECURE SITE FOR PHARMACISTS 

Council will be implementing a new secure site for Pharmacists. The benefits of the new secure site include 
among others an enhanced user experience and improved security. To access the secure site, 
Pharmacists must log in to their secure profile using their P-number, identity number/passport number and 
their password. 

Video tutorials to demonstrate the use of the new secure site can be accessed through the SAPC website 
using the following links  

(1) MVC Video Tutorial  Part 1 
(2) MVC Video Tutorial  Part 2 
(3) MVC Video Tutorial  Part 3 

Please note that the new secure site will be implemented on the evening of Thursday, 22 June 2023.   

Yours sincerely, 

VM Tlala 
Registrar/CEO  
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Dear Pharmacist, Council will implement a new secure site on Thursday, 22 June 2022. Please check 
your email for details.  


